Nov 27 2023

From:

Debbie Pine Watson <hdmanslady07@gmail.com>

Sent:

Saturday, November 25, 2023 12:53 PM

To:

Edwards, Michelle

Subject:

EXTERNAL -Research on Carbon Sequestration

CITY CLERK

## \*\*External Email. - Think Before You Click\*\* -- Help Desk

Dear Ms. Edwards,

I attended a recent council meeting where one of the council women asked for the Concerned Citizens Against Wabash Valley Resources to send her any research we have been reading. I would like to send her a web page that is very informative. I hope you can help me with this. The website is <a href="mailto:sehn.org">sehn.org</a>. A Science and Energy Health Network. If I hope you can pass this on, maybe to all the council members. Several articles explaining Carbon Capture.

Thank You Very Much, Debbie Watson Concerned Citizen Against Wabash Valley Resources member